Name of Senator
Address of Senator
Date
Dear (insert your state Senator’s name)
I am writing to express my deep concern about the proposal announced by the Minister for Education, the Hon Dan Tehan, to increase the cost of tertiary study in the humanities.

Under these proposed changes, the cost of studying humanities subjects will increase significantly. This will present a particular obstacle to students from working-class, disadvantaged, culturally diverse, rural and regional communities. (Add a few words on your own local electorate and/or personal circumstances if you wish.)
Former Australian Prime Minister Sir Robert Menzies once said, ‘It is not yet adequately understood that a university education is not, and certainly should not be, the perquisite of a privileged few’. He argued that universities are not ‘mere technical schools’ and are not only of financial value, but also promote ‘pure learning’, encouraging students to broaden their minds and imaginations. 

Has Australia completely lost the Menzies vision for tertiary education, or can we find it again in 2020?
I have used my degree in the humanities to obtain employment as … (Add your own circumstances here – what have your humanities qualifications meant to you?).
In making these proposed changes, the government is disregarding the great benefit that the study of the past brings to our communities and broader society. Not only does understanding our own history create a sense of meaning and identity in the present, but studying world history and the political systems and cultures of our allies and trading partners is crucial to Australia’s ongoing diplomatic activities. 
This proposal is fundamentally unfair and to the detriment of Australian society. We should ensure that students of all backgrounds can study the humanities without incurring the burden of a large debt.
For the reasons outlined, I urge you to take action against the proposed amendments to the study of humanities in Australia.

Yours faithfully

(sign)

Your name and role/position
